Memory, the Human Brain, and the Life of Faith

Saturday, April 2, 2016 9:00 a.m. to 1:45 p.m. First Presbyterian Church Dallas

Today, in the relative infancy of neuroscience, scientists are making unprecedented forays into arenas of crucial interest to religion - claims that address our cherished understandings of personhood, of relationship, and ultimately of God. More than at any other time in history, biological sciences are making claims about the inner workings of the mind and soul, confirming some of our ancient convictions about personhood, and deeply challenging others. This seminar will sketch several of these claims, exploring their implications for the religious practices of individuals and communities, focusing specifically on the role of memory and stories, of our experiences of God and transcendence, and on our understanding of the religious dimensions of human relationships. How might our faith be informed; how might it be affirmed or challenged?



Fifth Betty Jo Hay Seminar on Religion and Mental Health

David Hogue,
Professor of Pastoral Theology and Counseling,
Garrett-Evangelical Theological Seminary, Evanston, Illinois

David Hogue is the author of *Remembering the Future*, *Imagining the Past: Story*, *Ritual*, *and the Human Brain* and several book chapters and journal articles exploring the intersection of ritual, liturgy, pastoral care and the neurosciences. An ordained minister in the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.), David is a member and past chair of the Society for Pastoral Theology where he helped develop the Pastoral Theology and Brain Sciences working group.

\$35 Registration Fee \$5 for Brite Students CLICK HERE for more information or to register or call 817-257-7580

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE

Presented by Stalcup School of Theology for the Laity



Office of Lay and Continuing Education TCU Box 298130, Fort Worth, Texas 76129 Phone: 817-257-7582 Email: e.theilig@tcu.edu

